
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Tuesday, December 10, 2024 at 
10:00 a.m., or soon thereafter as may be heard, in the Board Chambers located 
at 727 Oak St., Red Bluff, California, the Tehama County Board of Supervisors 
will conduct a public hearing to review the Development Impact Fee annual 
report. 
 
 All interested persons are invited to attend and be heard. Information 
regarding the Development Impact Fee annual report will be available at the 
Tehama County Clerk of the Board of Supervisors Office, 633 Washington St., 
Rm. 12, Red Bluff, California and 727 Oak St., Room 202, Red Bluff, California at 
least fifteen days prior to the public hearing, and may also be obtained by 
contacting Jennifer Vise, Tehama County Clerk & Recorder, 633 Washington St., 
Rm. 11, Red Bluff, California, (530) 527-3350.  Written comments may be 
delivered at or prior to the public hearing to the Tehama County Clerk of the 
Board of Supervisors Office, 633 Washington St., Rm. 12, P.O. Box 250, Red 
Bluff, California, 96080 
 
 
 

SEAN HOUGHTBY, 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
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